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8th June, 1905

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of wvour letter of the 6ih instant,
resnecting the vacht ®PIGHAMANARAY, and beg 4o aaquainﬁ vou
that the matter referred to therein is receiving attention.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Youra faithflly,

fearetarv.

A, Gordon Beq., M.I.¥.A.,
Raltie Charbers,
¥ellinston Street,
GLASGOW,
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